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TWENTY-SEVENTH ANNUAL ACTUARIAL RESEARCH CONFERENCE 

The Twenty-Seventh Annual Actuarial Research Conference has been 
scheduled for August 7-8, 1992. I t  w i l l  be held at the University 
of Iowa in Iowa City. Anyone who is interested in presenting a 
paper on any topic of actuarial research should contact: 

James Broff i t t  
Department of Statistics & Actuarial Science 

University of Iowa 
Iowa City, IA 52242 

319-335-0824 




